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Lennox Head Landcare AGM 2016
Monday   12th September  7pm
 Agenda
Attendance:  Malcolm Milner, Warren Taylor, Kelly Saunderson, Rod Adams, Shaun Eastment, Sue Williams, Barbara Sparrow, Pat Crawley
Apologies: Mike Heesom
Minutes of Previous AGM

Minutes of the last AGM were accepted.  W Taylor. M Milner
Actions Arising

Bank account signatures have not been sorted.

Questions Arising

None.
Reports:


Treasurer:  

Please see the attached report.

We have 30 financial members.  Donations especially $300 from QS Plus are much appreciated.
Waterwatch expenses are in excess of Council payments. We will examine this activity.

Sue was greatly thanked.

Report was accepted.  S Williams, K Saunderson

President:


Please see the attached document.
Lake Ainsworth redevelopment has been a hot topic.
The number of grants available has been diminishing.

Waterwatch expenses have increased due to more sophisticated analyses.  We will compare our and Council results to work out the way forward.

Shaun was heartily thanked for huge and efficient effort.  Even when away!

Report was accepted.  M Milner, K Saunderson
Election of New Officers

Pat Cawley accepted the role of running the election.
The results:

President:  Shaun Eastment unanimously
Vice President:  Kelly Saunderson

Treasurer:  Sue Williams

Secretary:  Warren Taylor

Committee:  M Milner, Rod Adams, Barbara Sparrow
Representatives:

Skennars Head:  Pat Cawley
Lower Point:  Spider Heesom
Pinnacle Row:  Open
Meeting closed:  1950hrs
Next meeting:  28th August 2017
